NHWSB
Public Hearing on Curriculum

September 19, 2024 at 6 p.m.

The Nursing Home Workforce Standards Board is holding a hearing for members of the public. The purpose is
to receive feedback from the public on the curriculum used to train workers of their rights under the Nursing
home Workforce Standards Board Act. We want to hear from you! Register by clicking “Start now".

* Required

Public Hearing Information

This is a hybrid event. You can join one of these ways:

- In person at the Department of Labor and Industry, 443 Lafayette Rd. N. St. Paul, MN 55101

- Online via Webex (https://minnesota.webex.com/minnesota/j.php?MTID=m99e5b84f655a763afa87b15ac9d11102) with
passcode 443443

The above information will also be sent to the email address you provide below.



. Full name *

. Email address *

. Phone number

. City

. How will you be attending? *

O In person
O Online

. Would you like to speak at the hearing? *

Q Yes
O No

. If you require an accommodation to participate in this event, email a short description of
your accommodation preference to nhwsb.dli@state.mn.us.

. If needed, our agency has access to translation services for limited-English speakers. Indicate
if you need translation services and, if so, what language.



